
 
   

 

Learn more about this  
project on pages 2 & 3.

Featured Project:

You may have heard the news that we 
are in the process of building luxury 
carriage homes across the street from 
our location in Spring House. What  
you may not know is that we also 
opened a showroom there which serves 
double duty as a design center for  
Harth Builders. 

The new space expands our ability to 
gather and present materials for our 
clients to choose for their projects.  
From cabinetry, to countertops, 
hardware, lighting, tile, flooring, and 
more, we can now stage the various 
products in one space so our clients can 
see how well they coordinate and make 
adjustments as necessary. 

Visit Our Showroom at The  
Carriages at Lower Gwynedd
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Featured Project:

 
Harth Builders has earned three Contractor 
of the Year (CotY) Awards, including the 
prestigious 2017 National 
CotY Award, in the category of 
Commercial Exterior Renovation 
from the National Association of 
the Remodeling Industry (NARI). 
Winners of the National CotY 
Awards were announced recently at 
NARI’s Evening of Excellence event 
held in Scottsdale, Arizona. Harth 
Builders was the sole winner in this 
category. The award winning project 
featured here was a renovation we completed in 2016 on the 
Dixon Meadow House—a historic farmhouse owned by the 
Whitemarsh Foundation. 

Located on the Angus Tract of Erdenheim Farm in 
Whitemarsh Township, the farmhouse was originally 
constructed in the late 1850’s. Although it had fallen into a 
state of disrepair, the building remained structurally sound 
and featured exquisite architectural detail from that period. 

Historical Renovation Earns Harth Builders

       National CotY Award  
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After conducting a successful capital 
campaign to raise the necessary funds to 
remodel, the Whitemarsh Foundation 
reached out to us to renovate the property. 

According to Gregory Harth, President 
of Harth Builders, playing a role in the 
restoration of this building was an honor. 
“This project presented some unique 
design challenges. The historical character 
of the building needed to be preserved, 
yet significant changes had to be made to 
modernize and bring the building up to 
code. It was an honor and a privilege to be a 
part of restoring the grandeur, as well as the 
function, to this building.”  

Since its renovation, the Dixon Meadow 
House has become a living laboratory and 
learning center for meadow management, 
the study of flora, fauna, and birding. 
Educational programs are held year-round 
in conjunction with community partners 
including the Morris Arboretum, William 
Jeanes Memorial Library, Wissahickon 
Watershed and Whitemarsh Township.

More information on the Dixon Meadow House 
is available on the Whitemarsh Foundation 
website at: http://www.whitemarshfoundation.
org/dixon-meadow-house/.

 Find us on 
Facebook
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Company News

New Employees 

Join us in welcoming the following  
new team members:  

Anthony Maurizzio — Carpenter II                  

Hans Borgmann — Lead Carpenter/ 
       Small Work & Warranty

Promotions 

The following team members are  
celebrating recent promotions:   

 
Todd Albertelli  Mike Topper 
Lead Carpenter  Lead Carpenter

Bill Versak Katie Petruzzo 
Project Manager Draftsperson/Designer  
 Marketing & Social  
 Media Officer

Birth Announcements

Our hear tfelt 
congratulations go out to 
Chris and Erica Lux on the 
arrival of their daughter 
Margaux, and to Mike and 

Joi Laws on the arrival of their daughter 
Maia. We wish both families and their 
newborns many years of good health, love, 
and happiness.  
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A Note
From Greg:

Harth Builders recently conducted a Team Building & Leadership 
Workshop with Paul Winans from Remodelers Avantage. The two-day 
workshop took place at the Philadelphia Cricket Club on May 9 and 10. 
The purpose of the 2-day retreat was to plot a strategic course for growth 
for our company.

One Mill Race
Spring House, PA 19477


